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returned with the complaint shell indicate that ballistic pres-
sures and case hardnesses are normal. Additional rounds will be
pulled down, examined, reloaded and fired to ob;ain additional

information. When this information is obtained the appropriate

action will be determined.
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no hazardous experiences.
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The Chairman requested thataﬁh

ure ﬁymptoms. Conmpetitive ammuni-

?%bmplélnt was received through Marketing reporting mispacked

gbrcauct. 7mm Express cartridges were found in one box marked 7mn
..:ﬁ\

Rem Mag. The date code on the box was R14H (1/14/8l1). Examination

of ten cases of the same code at the dealer's warehouse did not
reveal any additional improperly packed product. 16,300 rounds of
7mm Rem Mag were packed on 1/14/81 and no 7mm Express was packed
on that day. It was felt that the the mispack may have been an

isolated instance, and possibly the result of a dealer mix.

WILO6836



